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Hello Rangers,

When I heard that you were considering allowing drilling in the rubies I was certain it was just rumor. It is

shocking to me and many others in the surrounding area that you would even think about such an atrocity. The

Ruby Mountains the way they are has been a tourist attraction from all over the country. Plus there is all if the

skiing, hiking, camping, and fishing that goes on all summer long. Our community relies on the pristine condition

our beautiful mountains are in. Thank you for your consideration not to allow drilling in the Ruby Mountains.

 

 

Rachel Niedermeyer

Resident since 1988

 


